
Don Bosco YLC’s 
Youth Fest FUNDRAISING 2024 

 
Dear friend of our community! 
 

Greetings from the Don Bosco Youth Leadership Center (YLC) in RDP, a non-profit 
youth community organization. Since 1997 we have been welcoming 1000 youth every 
year in prevention, education, and leadership programming. We are supported by a 
wonderful team of volunteer leaders (50 +) who many were once youth/teens in our 
programs and activities. 

We are writing to you today about the possibility of having you join our 
sponsorship family. We are seeking financial assistance and raffle donations to ensure a 
successful Youth Festival! Our event will be sold out with over 350 people in 
attendance. The Youth Fest will take place on Sunday May 26th at Lester B. Pearson 
High School in Montreal North. Our goal is to raise $3000.  

Thank you for any assistance that you may be able to provide us. We have set 
up 3 levels of sponsorship which are Bronze, Silver, Gold. All the money raised from this 
event will benefit our many Friday night programming (clubs, sports, and teen social 
outings). 
 
For more information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
In friendship, 
 
The DBYLC Direction 
 

Davide Clemente Sarah Anastacio Amira El-Zammar Theo Vecera 
Activities Coordinator 
davide@dbylc.com 

Team Leader 
sarah@dbylc.com 

Assistant Program Director 

amy@dbylc.com 
Program Director 
theo@dbylc.com 

 

Attached, you’ll find our 2024 sponsorship form.  
Please read it carefully, complete all the required information and check 

off the best option for you. Please return the form with your business card in 
a sealed envelope to one of our DBYLC staff members or email it to 

davide@dbylc.com. We can also pick it up at your business establishment. 
                                    NEQ number is 1160202231 

 
Have any questions? Feel Free to contact us! 

514-648-6421 or info@dbylc.com 
 

How to process your sponsorship? 
In-Person or Pickup Online 

Arrange for a YLC drop off or 
pickup with a DBYLC staff 

member. 

By visiting our website: 
www.dbylc.com/sponsor 

and following the on-screen 
instructions 
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Youth Fest 
FUNDRAISING 2024  
info@dbylc.com or 514-648-6421 

 
If you know of anyone who may be interested in sponsoring our event, please 

share this document with them. 
 

 

Contact Person: 
 
 
Company Name (For Income Tax Receipt): 
 
 
Address: 
 
 

Postal Code: 

Phone: 
 
 

Email: 

Would you like a charity receipt for 
income tax purposes? 

(This is not available for raffle 
donations unless a bill is provided) 

YES                                 NO 

 

 
Please check off the option you chose: We’re also open to your suggestions! 
 

  

Bronze 
$50 

 

Silver 
$100 

 

Gold 
$500 

 

Other 
 

$_________ 
 

- Your publicity on our 
sponsorship table. 

 
- Charitable income tax 

receipt 

- Same as Bronze 
 

- “Thank You” on our 
Social Media network 

 
- Banners/posters/other 

at our events (Must 
provide) 

 
- Mention of your 

generosity to those in 
attendance  

 
- Charitable income tax 

receipts 

- Same as Silver  
 

- Acknowledgement as 
a Major Sponsor of the 

Youth Fest  
 

- Your logo on our 
website (1 year) 

 
- Your publicity in the 

YLC building 
 
- Awarding of a “Thank 

You” plaque.  
 

- Charitable income tax 
receipt 

Tell us your ideas! 
 

Raffle Donation 
 

Donated Item(s): 
 

___________________________________ 

Value: 
 

$_____________ 


